

Stanley Frost



CLUB MEETS MONDAY 6:15 P.M. Sibley Gardens 916 W. Jefferson Trenton, Michigan

KIWANIS CLUB OF TRENTON Trenton, Michigan

Distinguished Kiwanian Stanley M. Frost

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Calvin Byers
Dr. L. Comstock
Walter Dever
D.F. Farquharson
William Hetzman
Paul Pettinga
Ralph Quigley

BOARD MEETING LAST MONDAY Each Month



IAKE EVERY CHILD SPECIAL

JAMES A. SCHROPP President

Dr. NOEL JACKSON First Vice-President

WILBUR LEISTEN
Second Vice-President

ROY MAGNUSON Secretary

RICHARD JONES
Treasurer

C.L. MARCOUX
Past President

Stanley joined the Trenton Kiwanis Club in 1963. He served our club and Kiwanis International with distinction up until his untimely death at the age of 50.

During his many years as a Trenton Kiwanian he distinguished himself by exhibiting excellent citizenship by directing the 5th Division's annual Diabetes Testing Program in our local hospitals. Mr. Frost supported and contributed to the Diabetes Children's Camp.

Stan also participated as Santa Claus in the 5th Division's Annual Christmas Party for the mentally and physically handicapped children.

As president of the Trenton Kiwanis Club, Stan provided a year in which the club grew and provided service to the community.

Mr. Frost was an excellent husband, father and provider to his family.

For these contributions to his community and many others Stanley M. Frost was truly a Distinguished Kiwanian.